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July 2020
Dear Parents,
My goodness what a strange time is has been since I was writing the newsletter at the end of last term  - I hope you have managed to stay safe and well and the home schooling has not been too traumatic!

We have had a busy time providing lunches for the Keyworker and vulnerable children, updating all our policies and procedures and  introducing our new chef, Jason, to the ways of Easy Lunch and it has given him time to try out many new delicious meals and put his touch to our menu for September – the children having lunch throughout the lockdown will vouch for how delicious they are!
You should have received an electronic copy of the menu with this newsletter, it also reminds you of all the booking deadlines until Christmas.  If you have not received it please email me emma@theeasylunchcompany.co.uk and I can forward it on to you, hard copies will be given out in September once you are all back in school again.
Before you place your orders for next term please update your child/ren’s year group to the correct year for September

Please see the back of the menu for ordering deadlines.  The booking page for next term is available on Monday 20th July (the official last day of term)!  The deadline for booking for the first week back is Tuesday 25th August for Thursday 3rd September and Saturday 29th August for Monday 7th September.
Please note the menu actually starts on Monday 7th September so if your child is in school on Thursday 3rd September lunch will be Cheesy tomato pasta and Friday 4th September it will be cheese and tomato pizza with jacket potato and beans also available on both days.
IF YOU HAVE A CHILD WHO HAS A SPECIAL MEAL REQUIREMENT YOU MUST CONTACT ME ASAP IF YOU HAVEN’T ALREADY DONE SO. If you are already registered, you do not need to reapply. For more information please see ‘How it works’ – Special Diets on our website.
If you are in receipt of Free School Meals in KS2 and need credits on your account so you can choose your own meals you must email me to request credits, before the deadline of Saturday 29th August, at emma@theeasylunchcompany.co.uk
Enjoy your summer holidays and thank you for your continued support. 
Emma Treasure
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